Meanwhile, Headquarters Co., Special Troops had, a-

## Berlin American High School Boosters group supports athletics

by DR. KURT GERHARD JUNG

Can you spare two hours of your time to support our high school athletes? Every year officers are elected for the Berlin American High School Athletic Booster Club. This year is no exception. The Booster Club will conduct its annual meeting for the election of officers for the school year 1974/75 Tuesday in the Student Union of the Berlin American High School at 7:30 p.m. Every interested parent and member is urged to attend this meeting.

Kudos go to President Charles E. Branam, First Vice President Donald E. Malloy, Second Vice President John E. Miller, Secretary Margaret Smith and Treasurer Marilyn A. Schneider for the outstanding work they have done in behalf of the Booster Club, 1973/74. With much Imagination and perspiration, they have led the Booster Club throughout the year and raised a "bundle of money."

Without these funds the various BAHS teams, e.g. golf, football, cross-country, volleyball, basketball, track and soccer, would not have been outfitted as well, nor have traveled as extensively throughout Germany in their endeavor to bring honor to their home away from home, Berlin. The Booster Club allowed \$2.50 per athlete for one-day trips and \$3.50 per athlete for weekend trips. The major part of the remaining money was expended for sporting equipment and uniforms.

III Opening day cercinomes monday

The Booster Club is of firm conviction that our youths are extremely important, and that they deserve every chance to excell in sports as well as in academics. Athletic programs aim to provide opportunities for the physical, social and personal development of all participants. Beyond a doubt, these physical skills and interests achieved by the students will serve them throughout their lifetimes.

The Booster Club, therefore, is worthy of the support of all, especially of all parents whose children attend the Berlin American High School. Why not, then, come out to this very vital meeting and cast your ballot for next year's officers!